
 

One Embarcadero Center, Suite 740   San Francisco, CA 94111   650-373-1200 

www.panoramaenv.com 

November 3, 2014 

Mr. Matthew Fogelson 

Attorney 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77 Beale Street 

P.O. Box 7442, B30A 

San Francisco, CA 94120‐7442 

RE: Data Request #13 for Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Application for a Permit to 

Construct the Santa Cruz 115-kilovolt Reinforcement Project (A. 12‐01‐012) 

Dear Mr. Fogelson: 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) requests additional data related to the Santa 

Cruz 115-kV Reinforcement Project (A.12‐01‐012).  

PG&E has indicated that they will request that the CAISO re-evaluate the need for the Santa 

Cruz 115 kV project at this time.  

When will PG&E submit this request and when do you anticipate a response from CAISO? 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this data request.  

Sincerely,  

 

Tania Treis, Principal 

Panorama Environmental, Inc. 

cc: Matthew Fogelson, PG&E 

Lisa Orsaba, CPUC 


